
 
April 21, 2017 

 
Anthony Galloway, Training Coordinator 
Equality Illinois 
17 N. State, 1020 
Chicago, IL 60602  
 
Sent via e-mail to: agalloway@eqil.org 
 
Re: Approval of CEs for the May 6, 2017 training event “Action, Advocacy, and Empowerment”. 
 
Dear Anthony:  
 

We are pleased to inform you that 6 continuing education hours (CEs) are approved for the 
May 6 training event “Action, Advocacy, and Empowerment” for the following licensed 
professionals: 
  

• Licensed Clinical Professional Counselor  
• Licensed Clinical Social Worker  
• Licensed Professional Counselor  
• Licensed Social Worker 

 
 

Qualified Intellectual Disabilities Professionals (QIDPs) may apply the same hours of 
continuing education units earned from this conference toward their twelve hour annual 
continuing education requirement. 
 

Please feel free to contact Gary Tucker at 217-557-6262 or e-mail Gary.Tucker@illinois.gov if 
you need additional information about this CE approval. 
 
 

  Sincerely, 

                         
Gary Tucker, QIDP Approver 
Quality Enhancement Section 
Bureau of Quality Management 
Division of Developmental Disabilities 
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